
Meeting Summary 
KEY HIGHLIGHTS OF SCC MEETING: May 10, 2022 

 

 

FOCUS OF SHARED CARE COMMITTEE 
Developing innovative approaches to improving collaboration between family and specialist physicians,  

and spreading success through Networks and other strategies. 
 

PARTNERING WITH SHARED CARE 
 

Each month the Shared Care Committee (SCC) reviews 
Expressions of Interest (EOIs) and Proposals submitted from 
communities/Divisions of Family Practice and Specialists 
interested in engaging in Shared Care work. The following are 
details of approved funding for ‘new and ongoing’ projects 
from the meeting.  
 

NEW OR ONGOING PARTNERSHIPS 

Approved Proposals 
 

• Adult Mental Health & Substance Use Network—Surrey–
North Delta 

 

PRESENTATIONS | UPDATES 
 

Physician Services Committee 

Dr Jiwei Li and Adrian Leung summarized the feedback 
provided by the Physician Services Committee (PSC), including 
approval of the Shared Care Workplan. The Digital Health 
Strategy has been identified as a priority with a 
recommendation to engage providers to look at opportunities 
for investment in interoperability. 

Strategic Brainstorming 

• Led by Dr. Ian Schokking, Dr. Jiwei Li, and Adrian Leung, 
members engaged in an open conversation regarding 
opportunities to optimize the work of the SCC and 
advance the strategy. Committee feedback included: 

1. Clarification on differences between research 
questions and QI projects. 

2. Support to enable physicians to lead and shape 
projects, in which understanding the historical 
context is essential. 

3. Having metrics and information centralized.  
• Actions: QI staff to discuss current processes and identify 

barriers and opportunities within Shared Care projects. 
• Action: QI staff to determine how strategic change can be 

addressed on a systematic basis. 

Emergency Preparedness Project Updates 

Dr Graham Dodd, Rhonda Eden, Chelsea Brookes, and Tim 
Shoults presented an update on the Thompson Region: 
Emergency Preparedness project. 

• Members highlighted the need to think about how we 
educate professionals throughout their careers in 
planning for an emergency. 

• Intention is to have annual or bi-annual events to reach 
out to division members and prompt them to update 
emergency plans, if they haven’t already. 

SSC/SCC Leadership Scholarship Review Updates 

Candice Manahan provided an update on the SSC/SCC 
Leadership Scholarship review, which sought to clarify the 
goal of the scholarship and set up guiding principles. 

• The team recommends: 
1. Making adjustments to improve on processes and 

criteria of the Scholarship 
2. Host broader conversations on physician 

leadership  
3. Consider exploring more specific opportunities for 

group training 
4. Longer-term changes to be considered at a later 

date. 
• Members suggested funding PQI alumni to provide QI 

coaching for physicians leading SCC projects or 
connecting with Ministry of Health/health authority 
leaders to understand and address system change 
opportunities. 

Feedback on Meeting Format 

• Members were invited to provide feedback on the first 
SCC Zoom/in person hybrid meeting. 

• Members desire more clarity around attendance 
expectation for in-person meetings. The general 
consensus is aim to hold four meetings a year in person. 

• JCC staff and IT team will explore sound issues for 
meeting rooms.  

Feedback on SCC Snapshot Format 

• Members expressed interest in a more easily-digestible 
format for the snapshot, potentially including line graphs 
rather than the current “traffic light” system. 
 


